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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Today is our last day of the school year and it has been a very successful year for the school. I am incredibly proud to 
be the Headteacher of such a wonderful school and already looking forward to exciting projects and plans for next year!  
Unfortunately, today is also the last day for Mrs Eldridge and Miss List and we had an emotional assembly this morning 
as we thanked them for their incredible contributions to our school and wished them well for the future. Both of them are 
amazing teachers but we will probably remember them most for the music, performances, fantastic events and sense of 
fun they have brought to our school and we have been very lucky to have them! 
 
Our Year 6 children leave today and we are very proud of the progress they have made and the personal development 
that we have supported each of them to make. We hope they go on to be generally amazing wherever they go and wish 
them all the very best of luck! 
 
For the rest of us who will be back after the break, it has been a pleasure working with you this year and many thanks 
for your continuing support. Have a lovely, safe summer and see you in September. 
 
Very best wishes.          
            Andy Mitchell - Head Teacher 

What’s Going On …… 
 
End of Summer Term (and School Year) - 
Friday 19th July 2019 
 
Monday 2nd September — teacher training day 
School will re-open for the Autumn Term (and new 
school year) to pupils on Tuesday 3rd September 
 
Tuesday 3rd-Friday 6th September— 
New Reception ‘Home Visits’ will take place  
 
Monday 9th September/Tuesday 10th September - 
New Reception children will start ‘part time’ 

It was a very wet      

afternoon yesterday!               

Everyone had amazing 

fun during the Water 

Fun Run raising money 

for Birmingham       

Children’s Hospital. 

Thanks very much for 

all of the generous   

donations! 

 

 

Governor Focus 
Governors met this week for the last time this school year. We received very positive information on pupil 
outcomes in reading, writing and maths. It is clear that pupils have worked very hard this year to be the best 
they can be and that they are taught well by the excellent and dedicated staff that the school is very lucky to 
have. Well done to everyone! 
  
Last week Mr Mitchell provided a link to a survey that governors have designed to gather feedback from 
parents/carers on a number of areas and initiatives in school. Before you forget about school for the next 6 
weeks please can you consider completing the survey. The more responses we get the better we are able 
to gauge your views. The link to the survey is https://forms.gle/yUZfcAKu18T1L28Z6 
  
Enjoy a well earned summer break. 

Attendance News  
  
 
 
Highest class attendance for last week—Class 4SM 
(Mrs Skirvin/Mr Mitchell) with 99%! 
 
Whole school attendance to date - 96.6% (school 
target 96.5%) 
 
Pupils with 100% to date = 25 pupils = 6%  

 
What I love about Woodloes …… 
 
 At Woodloes I like how the 

teachers encourage you to 
achieve your targets and  
support you in learning. 

Lucas  
Year 6  

https://forms.gle/yUZfcAKu18T1L28Z6
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Focus on Excellence 
 
 
 
 
This term Saplings have been learning about growth.  
 
We have had our own caterpillars to look after, talking about what they need 
to grow and their life cycle. We have enjoyed watching our caterpillars grow, 
taking them on a trip to the school field and letting them free, watching them 
fly into the wild.  
 
 
 
 

Other News ….. 
 
School Dinners  
Please note the cost of school meal will be increasing from September 2019. The next cost per day will be 
£2.28 i.e.., £11.40 for a 5 day week. 
 

Extra Curricular  
Yesterday, children enjoyed a special assembly from Arts Insight, who run our after school drama club on a 
Friday. The club is open to all children in Years 3-6. If interested, please contact Laura Berridge.  
Laura.berridge@arts-insight.com, telephone 07540 874642 
 

Music  
Payments for September tuition are now on ParentPay.  Payment is due no later than 9th September 2019. 

 
Calendar  
Please find attached a copy of the school term and holiday dates for 2019/2020 (which shows teacher training 
days marked in yellow).    

 
Royal Society for the Prevention of Accidents 
As we break up for the summer holidays, the Royal Society for the Prevention of Accidents would like to     
remind parents/carers of accidental injuries that can (and do) occur in the home—more frequently during  
holiday periods.  Most of these accidents are preventable through increased awareness, improvements in the 
home environment and greater product safety. For further advice and information on accidents and safety 
please visit www.rospa.com or www.capt.org.uk 
Information regarding personal safety, bullying and online safety can be found on www.safetynetkids.org.uk. 
The opportunity to discuss any health issues relating to your child is always available and The School Health 
and Wellbeing Service can be contacted on 03300 245 204 or confidentially text ChatHealth Parentline on 
07520 619376 

 
Acitivites during summer holidays 
Warwick District Council have a range of activity providers listed on their website for the summer holidays. 
Take a look at  www.warwickdc.gov.uk/info/20810/active_community_and_wellbeing/517/holiday_activities 
There are a wide range of activity providers that are listed on the site. Take a look and encourage your child to 
try something new in the holidays!  
 
There is a tennis camp running over the holidays for children aged 4+ at British Tennis Coach Summer 
Camps. For more information email info@britishtenniscoach.com or call 07973 413316 
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